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                                 26th May 2021 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Our school uniform plays a valuable role in contributing to the very positive ethos within our school and helps set an 

appropriate tone for learning.  At Bishopbriggs Academy we strongly encourage pupils to wear uniform as it instils 

pride and supports our promoting positive relationships system by protecting our young people from social pressures 

to dress in a particular way by nurturing cohesion between pupils. Above all, we believe that school uniform supports 

effective teaching and learning.  All pupils at Bishopbriggs Academy must wear school uniform each day.  I am sure 

you will all agree that seeing the pupils in full school uniform makes a very positive impression and gives our pupils a 

sense of pride in their school. 

 

Unfortunately, due to current COVID restrictions, blazer fittings cannot take place in school.  To assist with sizing, 

Logoxpres have a useful sizing guide on their website and their information leaflet is also attached to this letter. 

Exchanges can be made if a blazer does not fit your child. 

 

Blazers can be ordered online at www.logoxpres-schoolwear.co.uk or by telephone (01786 447454).  Blazers can either 

be delivered directly to your home address or can be collected from Logoxpres at Unit 4, King's Court, Glentye Road, 

Broadleys Business Park, Stirling FK7 7LH) via their ‘click and collect’ service.  There will not be a collection day in 

school. 

 

S6 pupils who are appointed as prefects and who wish to have an existing blazer braided can do so at a cost of £20.  

Please hand in blazers to Mrs Thomas in the school library with payment (either cash or cheque made payable to 

Logoxpres) no later than Wednesday 16th June 2021.  Blazers will then be available for collection from school on the 

first day of term in August.  Alternatively a new braided blazer can be purchased from Logoxpres. 

 

As a result of the ongoing pandemic, Logoxpres are anticipating high demand during July and August and recommend 

placing your order by 12th July 2021 to ensure you have your child’s uniform in time for starting school. Orders made 

after this date may not be available before school begins in August. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at the school if there is anything at all you would wish to discuss. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Gordon Moulsdale, Head Teacher 

  

Headteacher ● Mr G Moulsdale BSc 
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ORDER FORM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

SIZING GUIDELINES 

 

Our website contains helpful videos to allow you to size your 

child. 

 

Typically most pupils tend to go up either 1 or 2 sizes. For 

example: 34 to 35/36 

 

Similarly for polos, from Small to Medium. 

 

SCHOOL 

BLAZER 

Black includes 

Embroidered school 

badge 

 

£34.95 

 

PE 

POLOSHIRT 

Royal Blue 

Embroidered school 

badge 

 

Sizes 9/10, 11/12 

XS, S, M, L, XL 

 

£9.50 

 

PREFECT 

BLAZER 

Black  

Embroidered school 

badge with Senior 

Braiding attached 

 

£47.00 

 


